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ORIGINAL:  ENGLISH

LETTER DATED 19 SEPTEMBER 1991 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF AUSTRIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT oF
THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Further to our letter dated 7 August 1991 (S/22903), | have the honour to
request an urgent consideration, in informal consultati~ns of the members of
the Security Council , of the deteriorating situati»n x« arding Yugoslavia
which gives rise to serious concern throughout the region.

| would be grateful if this letter were circulated as a Security Council
document.

(Signed) Peter HOHENFELLNER
Ambassador

- —

1\/"’-,’

att

;"'

$1-30874 2663e (k)



